
This half term we have been focusing on our
ASPIRE key IMAGINATION. Year 5 have

been using theirs to make totem pole
sculptures in their art lessons. Year 6 have
been enjoying PE lessons and have been

working hard on their practise SATs
assessments. Year 4 have been researching
shadow puppet theatres and plan to use  
design and technology skills to make their

own. 
As part of British Science Week Year 3 have
investigated how long it takes for a pendulum

to stop swinging. We also looked at what
affects the time it takes to stop including the

length of the string and the weight of the
object.

Dear Families,

This week we welcomed new parents
from the Infant school whose children
will be starting with us in September. 

Thank you to everyone who was able to
donate towards Comic Relief. We have
so far raised £547 which is fantastic and
our film has received over 1,000 views! 

Congratulations to our hockey teams
who took part in the Stockport Finals
last week. We finished in first and sixth
place! A fantastic achievement. Well
done to all of the children who showed
excellent team work.

I hope you have an enjoyable weekend.
Kind regards
Mrs Cliff

OUR CURRICULUM

Together Everyone Achieves More



If you would like to find out more about our curriculum and
activities in school, follow us on twitter @NRJuniors

Year 6 visit to Staircase
House Museum and the air

raid shelters.

Together Everyone Achieves More

KEEPING OUR
CHILDREN SAFE

Health and Safety Reminders

Dogs are not permitted on school grounds
even if carried. 

Smoking and e-cigarettes are not permitted
on school grounds. 

Please dismount scooters and bicycles. 

Children should not be playing on equipment
before or after school

Please park and drive responsibly to keep
our children safe.

Remember to show respect towards others
at all times and be a positive role model to

children . 



 

Tuesday 26th March - Year 3, 4 and 5 Parent Meetings, 4 - 6pm
Wednesday 27th March - Year 3, 4 and 5 Parent Meetings, 4 - 7pm
Thursday 28th March - END OF TERM (Make the Rules Day)

Monday 15th April - TERM STARTS
Thursday 18th April - SEND Coffee Morning - 9.00am
Thursday 2nd May - INSET DAY
Monday 13th - Thursday 16th May - Year 6 SATS
Friday 17th May - Year 6 Celebration Day (fish and chips / ice cream!)
WB 20th May - Year 6 Bikeability
Wednesday 22nd May - Friends of NR Disco (times tbc)
Friday 24th May - End of Half Term

Please note there may be further dates added in red to the diary as more
events are confirmed.

Together Everyone Achieves More


